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New Zealand Sheep Industry Ambassadors

Are you passionate about the sheep industry? Do you demonstrate leadership potential? Are you actively farming and have direct involvement in the sheep industry? Would you benefit from international exposure?  If you answer “yes” to these questions, then we’d like to hear from you! 
Beef + Lamb New Zealand are sponsoring two Sheep Industry Ambassadors to attend and represent New Zealand at the 2018 Lambex Conference in Perth, Australia.
The LambEx 2018 programme includes a number of outstanding speakers and will provide the opportunity to network with international sheep industry leaders while learning about the latest industry developments. 
The program will run from 1 – 8 August, starting with an Industry tour. Airfare, hotel, and other travel expenses will be covered for the selected Ambassadors. In return, you will be required to report back on the conference and your experience. This may involve speaking at conferences, using social media, undertaking media interviews etc.
How to apply
· Download and complete application form.
· Attach up to two written references 
· Send your completed application form, by email, to doug.macredie@beeflambnz.com by 5pm on 28 June 2018.

Shortlisted candidates will be interviewed then a final decision will be made by 9 July.
If you have any queries or require further information or clarification regarding this application, please contact Doug Macredie on 027 687 5650











 












New Zealand Sheep Industry Ambassador Application Form 2018
Applications close 5 p.m. Thursday 28 June 2018.  
	Full Name:
	

	Date of Birth:
	

	Contact Number:
	

	Email Address:
	

	Will you be available to travel between 31 July – 8 August
	Yes / No



Please explain your career experience and aspirations in the Sheep industry as follows:
	1. Describe your experience in the sheep industry including information about your operation.



	2. Describe and provide examples of any leadership roles you have undertaken with a focus on leadership roles in the sheep industry. 




	3. Looking forward, what are your goals and ambitions in regards to your career in the sheep Industry? How do you plan on achieving these goals and ambitions? 




	4. Please describe any other abilities and experience you feel are relevant to the NZ Sheep Industry Ambassadors role.


5. If you were successful, how would you benefit from and use your experience at Lamex upon your return to New Zealand?



	Up to two written references attached? References should be from someone involved in the sheep sector.
	Yes / No



Shortlisted candidates will be interviewed and the successful applicant will be informed by 9 July 2018.

Please forward electronic applications to Doug Macredie, doug.macredie@beeflambnz.com. Please note we are not accepting hard copies of applications. 

 If you have any queries or require further information or clarification regarding this application, please contact: Doug Macredie - Phone 027 687 5650
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